
 

 

 

Autumn 2 in Class 3 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 
Reading & Literacy Maths Science 

We are 
reading… 

 

We will begin the 
term with our 
Success for All 
(SFA) phonics 
and reading 
scheme.  
 
In literacy, we 
will be exploring 
different genres 
and writing for 
varied purposes 
such as diary 
entries, 
biographies and 
persuasive 
writing. 

In Science, we will be investigating 
magnets and forces, with our learning 
challenge question being: ‘Can you 
feel the force?’ Children will have 
many opportunities to explore this 
through practical learning and 
experiments.  
 
 

 
We follow the White Rose Maths Scheme in 
school. This term, children will explore …  

 Addition and Subtraction 
 Multiplication and Division 
 Area (Year 4) 

 
 

 

Throughout the year, we will be working 
hard on our times tables and mental 
arithmetic. Please encourage your child to 
practice this by accessing Times Tables 
Rock Stars at home.  
 
  
                                             
 

Books and stories that we will 
focus on this term are:  
    
 
   

 

General Info 

Welcome back everyone! We hope you have all 
had a lovely and restful break! 
 
We will continue to send homework and reading 
for pleasure books home again this half term 
which should be retuned every Wednesday. 
Please encourage your child to read at home to 
become Bronze, Silver and Gold level readers!  
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History and RE DT PE 

Happy Centred Schools   

 

In Design Technology this half 
term, we will be focusing on 
cooking and nutrition. We will be 
linking this topic with history by 
exploring what meals were like in 
ancient Egypt.  
 
  

History 
In history this term, we will 
continue to develop our 
understanding of the Ancient 
Egyptian Civilisation.  
  
RE 
In RE, we will be broadening our 
knowledge and understanding of 
the Christian faith, with our 
focus being ‘Why do Christians 
call Jesus the light of the world?’ 

Class 3 will continue to have their PE 
lessons on a Monday and Thursday 
afternoon this term. We will be 
exploring circuit training throughout 
our topics this half term. 
 
 

In computing, we will be learning 
about online safety and developing 
our understanding and ability to 
utilise spreadsheets effectively.  

During our Happy 
Centred Schools lessons, 
we will be focusing on 
developing our self-
confidence.    

Computing 

Whole school trip to see The Nativity Musical: 
Thursday 16th November  
 
Bikeability for Y4 children: Friday 17th November 
 
Children in Need: Friday 17th November 
 
Class trip to the Oriental Museum: Friday 1st December  
 
Christmas Jumper Day and Key Stage 2 songs around 
the tree: Thursday 7th December  
 
Key Stage 2 Christmas Party:  Friday 15th December  
 
 
 

Dates for the diary 


